
    

JOIN US FOR OUR CELEBRATIONS 26th SEPTEMBER 2PM 
 

Copdock Primary School will be 150 years old this year and so we are celebrating by holding 
a Victorian day for all children in the school. Children will come to school dressed in 
Victorian costume and engage in a range of activities during the day. 
They will be hearing stories from people who used to attend Copdock School many years 
ago and will be learning how to dance a round the maypole. A photo exhibition will also be 
on in the school hall to show how school has changed over time. 
Adults are welcome to join us from 2pm. On arrival you will be shown to the school field 
where the children will entertain you with singing and a Maypole dancing performance. 
You will then be able to collect your child to visit the many activities on offer. We will gather 
back together at 3pm to ensure all children still have an adult with them before saying 
goodbye for the weekend. 

WE ARE ASKING £2 PER CHILD CONTRIBUTION TOWARDS THE DAY TO BE PAID VIA SPIDER PLEASE 

 

 

 
          

 

 

  

150 years of 
Copdock School 

Children will have the opportunity to have a donkey 

ride. Please let us know if you would NOT like them to 

take part in this activity. 

Celebration tea-towels are on sale £4 each, with a 

print of each child’s drawing. Great as a Christmas 

present! We only have 100 so order soon to avoid 

disappointment. Complete the form on spider. 

Cake competition 

ADULT 

ENTRY

£2.50 
Puppet shows 


